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Comments: We live ~10 miles north of Woodland Park in the forest (Ridgewood subdivision). People are, and
have been for a very long time, using a specific area off Spruce Road for shooting. For one thing, the shooting is
close to homes in the Subdivision, and secondly - trees have been used as targets. Spent casings litter the area.
There's also shooting from decks into the forest. It's downright scary.

We are definitely in favor of limiting the shooting going on. We live only a few miles from the sanctioned Turkey
Rock shooting area.



